
 
 

   

  
   

NOTICE: STG Client Portal is Back and Running 
 

Dear Business Partner,  
 
The issue with the STG client portal in our web site www.stgusa.com has been resolved. 
The system is back and running accordingly again.  
 
If you have further questions, please feel free to reach out to your local STG contact. 
 
    


